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Challenge

The Bipartisan Infrastructure Law requires each state to complete 
a Vulnerable Road User (VRU) Safety Assessment as part of their 
Highway Safety Improvement Program.. Vulnerable road users (VRUs) 
include pedestrians and cyclists.

The Nevada Department of Transportation (DOT) needed a way to 
efficiently assess vulnerable road user risk in their transportation 
system to not only meet this requirement, but also to proactively 
deploy targeted safety improvements to protect those road users.

Solution 

By integrating DOT crash data with years of driving behavior data, 
we created a clear map of the riskiest areas for VRUs across Nevada.   

For the VRU assessment, Michelin Safer Roads looked at 6.4 billion 
trip points, 13.4 million acceleration events, 33.6 million braking 
events, and 26,947 miles of road. Using guidelines provided by the 
U.S. Department of Transportation Federal Highway Administration, 
we analyzed data including location, roadway functional classification, 
design speed, speed limit, and time of day.  

CHALLENGES

•	 Addressing historic safety risks 
in high-traffic zones, including 
sourcing data for specific areas 

•	 Understanding where safety 
interventions could have the 
biggest impact

•	 Identifying the best approach 
to complete the state VRU 
assessment 

 
SOLUTION

•	 Driving Behavior- Severity Ranking

•	 Vulnerable Road User Risk 
Hotspots

•	 Speeding Insights 

DELIVERABLES

•	 Detailed VRU safety analysis across 
the entire state of Nevada 

•	 In-depth analysis of 10 focus areas 
across 17 different counties 

RESULTS 

•	 Efficient allocation of safety 
funding 
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Results 

Michelin Safer Roads created VRU Risk Maps ranking 
the severity of each county in Nevada. Nevada DOT 
was provided insights on the highest-risk areas for 
VRUs within each county. 

Focusing on 10 areas across Clark, Washoe, and 
Carson City Counties, Michelin Safer Roads indicated 
which specific areas were riskiest for VRUs so Nevada 
could begin to deploy safety countermeasures.  

For example, past historical crash data showed a high 
number of crashes on multiple roads in Clark County. 
Our insights indicated the high risk for VRUs were on 
busy sidewalks that had very high pedestrian volume, 
but did not have buffers or safety strips protecting 
them from traffic. The proximity of retail stores and 

restaurants also raised the likelihood of pedestrians 
crossing at mid-block or during red lights.

In Carson City County, large sections of the road 
network were found to have higher VRU risk, even 
in intersections with pedestrian crossings and 
dedicated bike lanes. Historical data indicated VRUs 
had been involved in crashes in the area. Speeding 
was also found to be a contributing factor for risk.
With this thorough and objective analysis, Nevada 
DOT is better positioned to recommend mitigations 
in each area. They now also have the data and insights 
they need to justify and explain safety investments 
and future funding needs. 

          I was provided vital 
information and reliable 
data that enhanced my ability 
to analyze the roadways 
in my state for potential 
problematic areas that 
need to be reviewed further 
to mitigate future crash 
problems. 

Overall, Michelin Mobility 
Intelligence was great to 
work with. Hopefully, it will 
lead to more future endeavors 
together. 

- Shara J. Thiesen  
Chief Traffic Safety Engineer at Nevada DOT 
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